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Executive Summary

Members of the Pension Advisory Board (PAB) are required to maintain a 
suitable level of knowledge and understanding in relation to the Scheme 
Regulations and Guidance.  This report provides an update on issues to be 
considered at this and future meetings.  

Recommendations

The Board is asked to note the current issues relating to Scheme Regulations 
and Guidance.

1. Knowledge & Skills Resources

1.1 A note was circulated to PAB members in August outlining the various 
sources of information, current action to update those resources and 
described the means to access the LGPS website.  A copy of the note is 
attached as Appendix A.  

2. LGPS Bulletins

2.1 Since the last meeting, PAB members have been provided with copies of the 
regular Bulletins issued by the Local Government Pensions Committee (which 
can also be accessed on the LGPS website), together with a brief status 
report on any action required.  A copy is attached as Appendix B. 

3. Equality Impact Review

3.1 An Equality Impact Review is not required as there are no relevant decisions 
to be taken.

Peter Scales
Chairman of the Pension Advisory Board
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